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I support being able to ride all-terrain vehicles on roads except on interstates. With 

them already having to be registered and due to the prices of fuel, this would help 

many people out with saving money on fuel which having gas guzzling vehicles. With 

being able to ride all-terrain vehicles on the roads they would be registered and 

insured as any vehicle would be.  


